
PCSO Monthly Ward Update   
Welcome to your monthly Hollingdean and Fiveways ward update brought to you from your Ward 
PCSO Tori Packham.   
    
Ward Update   
Recently within Hollingdean and Fiveways, anti- social driving and drug use has come to my attention 
at specific locations including Roedale Road, Horton Road and Southmount. I have been obtaining 
CCTV/ images of the involved suspects to encourage identification. I have also been conducting 
further patrols in these areas around the times which this activity is most present.    
   
I have also started to conduct general house to house enquiries in the Hollingdean area to encourage 
the public to express any concerns or problems which they may be experiencing in the area.    
   
Ward Patrols   
I am regularly patrolling my ward but am particularly targeting the above locations to identify and 
deter criminal activity.    
   
Community Meetings   
This month, I currently have no community meetings booked in. Please do contact me however if 
there is an event or meeting which you would like me to attend.    
   
Incidents of Note   
I have recently submitted street link referrals on behalf of some members of the community.  My 
main priority is to safeguard and provide support to the public.     
   
Please come and say hi if you see me out and about! I am also able to be contacted via the Sussex 
Police website contact form (using my collar number 42983). I will then contact you directly to discuss 
any issues.   
   
Tori   
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
  
  
  
  



  
 


